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Public hearing scheduled on Richardson County road plan 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners will be reviewing the 1 & 6 Year
Road Plan presented by Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau Jr. 

A public hearing to receive comments on the proposal has been scheduled for
February 19 t 10:30 a.m. 

Veteran's Service Officer Ramona Godemann requested Commissioners appoint
a person to fill the vacancy on the Veterans Service Committee. The position
became vacant when John Caverzagie resigned when taking his seat as County
Commissioner.  

The remaining time in the term will be up in  June, 2021.  Commissioners voted
unanimously to appoint Jamie Baker to the Committee. 
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